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CPC – Do you operate LGV’s are and confused with the 

legislation? 

 

1. Initial Qualification: 

From 10th September 2009 all applicants wishing to obtain LGV status 
(categories C1, C1+E, C, C+E) and use the licence on a commercial basis, 
will be required to complete training and 2 modular exams (modules 2 & 
4) to achieve Driver CPC ‘Initial Qualification’. 

 

 

2. Periodic Training: 

Between 10th September 2009 and 10th September 2014 all current  drivers 
who drive professionally are required to complete 35 hours (5 days) of training. 
On 10th September 2009 all existing Commercial LGV drivers gained their 
Driver CPC (DCPC). However, in order to keep their DCPC after 9th September 
2014, and continue to drive professionally for the next five years after this date, 
they must have completed 35 hours of approved periodic training before this 
deadline.  This “Approved Periodic Training” can only be delivered by 
organisations and training providers approved by the Joint Approvals Unit 
Periodic Training (JAUPT).  
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CPC know the facts: Seminar – 20th August 2014 

Due to the number of questions raised, and the uncertainty surrounding the current, and planned 

legislation that comes into effect in September, HHSG has organised a 1 hour breakfast seminar with a 

training provider. They will answer questions and give you the facts and information on what’s required, 

by whom and by when. If you have any doubts or concerns then this is a valuable opportunity to ask face 

to face. 

This short seminar will be hosted at MandM Direct Ltd. Moreton Business Park, Moreton-on-Lugg HR4 

8DS. Please ensure you contact Amber the Group Secretary - to confirm attendance.  

Members enter for free - £10 on the door to all others. 

As the 2014 / 2015 seminar season is about to commence the Executive Committee have taken the 

decision to charge those companies or individuals that haven’t paid their subscriptions on the day of the 

attended seminar. This was voted for as it was highlighted by our treasurer that in some cases 

subscriptions wasn’t paid until the last seminar of the year. So to enable the Group to keep its low annual 

subscription of £30 then all attendees must have paid prior to attendance. To check your membership 

status please contact the Treasurer at applications@herefordhhsg.co.uk or the Secretary at 

amber@herefordhsg.co.uk  

Adrian Gale (Group Treasurer) has sent out all renewing and new members certificates and the Group 

apologies for the delay that was caused due to our supplier providing us with incorrect printing paper. 

Renew today for just £30 per annum by contacting us via email or via the website 

www.herefordhsg.co.uk ! 

 

    HHSG Contact information: 
 

   Group Secretary:  amber@herefordhsg.co.uk 
 

  Application to join / renew:  applications@herefordhsg.co.uk 
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